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Hills Road and Long Road guided busway bridges 

 

Please could you send any reports and associated cabinet and full council minutes which relate 
to the decision to only accommodate single deck buses through the guided busway bridges 
under Hills Road and Long Road. 

 
Full Council, or Cabinet, did not make a decision on the use of single deckers on the Southern 
section of the guided busway. There was a Transport Assessment carried out but this 
assessment did not make a decision and therefore there is no information to provide. 
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